Perton Middle School

* % K ‘.;SOUTH STAFFORDSHIRE Gainsborough Drive

PERTON ¢ .
s Perton
¥ OO0 Learning Partnership =,
w WV6 7NR
Loarming posspersnp 01902 758244

office@pms.sslp.uk
Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 5 visit to Chester Zoo

We're really excited that we have been able to secure tickets to Chester Zoo at a discounted
rate for all of Year 5 on Wednesday 22" January 2025. This is a fantastic opportunity for
students to learn about animals and their habitats which will help to develop their learning in
the classroom across a variety of subjects.

Children must be in school by 7.45am and should meet in the school hall. Transport will be by
coach departing school at 8.15am and returning at 4.15pm dependent upon traffic. School
uniform must be worn for the visit and we suggest bring a waterproof coat, hat, scarf and
gloves should the weather not be in our favour. Comfortable shoes/trainers may be worn.
When visiting the lemur enclosure, children are also required to wear a face mask.

Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch and bottled drink to consume whilst we are there (no
fizzy drinks or cans please) and pupils in receipt of free school meals will be provided with a
packed lunch from school.

As a learning community, we aim to keep costs of our enrichment activities to a minimum to
ensure our Year 5 cohort are able to attend and enjoy this visit. The cost of the trip is £23.00,
which includes coach travel and insurance. If you wish to set up a payment plan for this trip,
please contact finance@sslp.uk The deadline for payments is Friday 17*" January. No
payments will be taken after this date and therefore your child will not be allowed to take part
if payment hasn’t been made by then.

To secure your child’s place on the trip, please make payment via ParentPay. Consent for the
trip will also need to be given in this way.

Yours sincerely,

(Dl e
Chloe Shelley

Assistant Headteacher
Designated Safeguarding Lead

A FAMILY FOR LEARNING. A PLACE TO BELONG. A PATHWAY TO YOUR FUTURE.



